
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION OR  SHORT LISTING OF 

CONSULTING FIRM 

(In Substitution of Request For Proposal (RFP) Advertisement Dated Jan 13, 2017) 

Women Development Department, Government of the Punjab Lahore intends to hire services of 

Consulting Firms for conducting Feasibility Study regarding SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT OF 

WORKING WOMEN HOSTELS in Punjab (Study Period 4 Months) under a development scheme 

titled “SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT OF WORKING WOMEN HOSTELS". 

Expression of Interest (EOl) is invited from the local Firms (Local firms should be registered with 

Pakistan Engineering Council/ Security Exchange Commission of Pakistan "SECP") having sufficient 

experience in the relevant fields/disciplines with following information /documents. 

 1. Copy of Registration with Punjab Revenue Authority and Income Tax. Department (NTN). 

 2. List of professional staff along with C.Vs of relevant core staff showing project wise experience with 

exact time duration for the project.  

3. List of similar works completed by the firm during last ten (10) years and similar works in hand, (Duly 

certified by the employer at the work was successfully completed) indicating total cost of such works and 

cost of consultancy services received against those works along with date of start and completion or 

expected date of completion.  

4. A certificate / affidavit that the firm is not blacklisted by any Government /Autonomous Body.  

5. The project description and scope of intellectual and requisite professional services are available at the 

official web site of the Department www.wdd.punjab.gov.pk   

6. The EOI will be received during office hours within Fifteen days on or before (1st February 2017) 

11:30 AM from date of issuance of this advertisement. 

7. The Directorate Women Development, Punjab, will not be responsible for any cost or expense incurred 

by the interested firm in connection with preparation or submission of EOI. In case of official holiday on 

the day of submission, next day will be treated as closing date. Notice has also been posted on PPRA 

website (www.ppra.punjab.gov.pk). 

The Directorate of Women Development, Punjab, reserves the rights to reject all proposals at any time 

according to PPRA Rules (35) of Government of the Punjab. 

The EOI must reach the office of Director, Directorate of Women Development Department 15- 

Birdwood Road, Jail Road Lahore.  

 

Director 

Directorate of Women Development Punjab 

15- Birdwood Road, Jail Road Lahore 

Ph:042-99205861, Email:ddqa.dsd@gmail.com 
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